
RESOLUTION 

 

Authorizing Use of Budgeted 2024 Public Works Capital Project Funds 

Updating Public Works FASTER Fleet Management Software 

Fiscal Year Ending December 31, 2024 

 

 WHEREAS, the Public Works Department recently recognized an urgent need to 

migrate its FASTER software, which it has relied upon extensively for many years, for both fleet 

management and project cost accounting/billing, from a Windows-based platform to a Web-

based platform; and 

 

 WHEREAS, this change is necessary at this time because FASTER in 2025 will 

completely cease servicing and supporting the Windows-based version of FASTER and the 

process of migrating to the Web-based platform is estimated to take at least four months; and 

 

 WHEREAS, there are sufficient funds budgeted in the 2024 Public Works Equipment 

Capital Budget (line item 457-53300-8100), Capital Equipment for this purchase, in addition to 

the planned purchase of two replacement dump trucks from that line item; and 

 

 WHEREAS, proceeding with this software conversion in  2024, using the already-

budgeted funds identified above, is recommended by the Public Works Director and the Public 

Works Committee of City Council;  

 

 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the City Council hereby authorizes 

proceeding with this software conversion project, at a total cost of $62,921, from the 2024 Public 

Works Capital budget as described above. 

 

Approved this 6th day of May, 2024. 

 

 

 

       ____________________________________ 

       Council Member 

 

 

 

       ____________________________________ 

       Ben Meinnert, Acting City Manager 


